December 26, 1980

Mrs., John Erhard

c¢/o Mr. Edward Gregory

36 Elmwood Place

Short Hills, New Jersey 070738

Dear Mrs. Erhard:

We extend our deepest gratitude to you for the St.
Gregory medal and citation awarded to your beloved father
the late Haig Simsarian which you and other members of
your family gifted to St. Vartan Cathedral.

The medal will be a cherished part of our Cathedral
treasury and we thank you for allowing it to have a

permanent home in our Museum collection.

With sincere appreciation and warmest wishes for
this Christmas season,

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Zxecutive Director



